
Commission on Aging 

Regular Meeting 

Wednesday, October 4, 2017 

7:00 PM 

Town Hall 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

The Regularly Scheduled Meeting of the Commission on Aging has been cancelled.   It is anticipated that 

a Special Meeting will be called for Thursday, October 12, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Penny Miller, Chairman 

 


